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February 13, 2009

Dear Dry Cleaner:

I am writing to let you know that perchloroethylene has been designated as a higher hazard substance under the Toxics Use Reduction Act (TURA).  
New TURA requirements affect you if:

· You use 75 gallons or more of perchloroethylene in a calendar year, beginning in 2009; and

· You have 10 or more full-time employee equivalents working at your business.

TURA requirements include filing an annual Toxics Use Report with MassDEP and preparing a biannual Toxics Use Reduction Plan.   

The following are key web links for further guidance and technical assistance resources:

· MassDEP TURA Program mass.gov/dep/toxics/toxicsus.htm 

· Office of Technical Assistance and Technology (OTA) mass.gov/envir/ota    

· Toxics Use Reduction Institute (TURI)  turi.org 
For questions or more information on TURA reporting and planning requirements, please contact Lynn Cain, lynn.cain@state.ma.us, 617-292-5711 or Martha Senn, martha.senn@state.ma.us, 617-292-5547.   

Sincerely,
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Barbara Kwetz

Director, Planning and Evaluation Division
Bureau of Waste Prevention
	This information is available in alternate format. Call Donald M. Gomes, ADA Coordinator at 617-556-1057. TDD# 1-866-539-7622 or 1-617-574-6868. 

MassDEP on the World Wide Web:  http://www.mass.gov/dep
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  Printed on Recycled Paper
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